
11:30am - 1pm - Join the residents of Gander as we celebrate the contribution of 9 Wing Gander to our
community at the Support the Troops event. Taking place at the Steele Community Centre Parking Lot
(weather permitting), admission to this event is a donation to the Military Family Resource Centre. 

3 - 10pm - Head to the Steele Community Centre parking lot to enjoy Bracelet Day ($50) at Thomas
Amusements.  

3 - 6pm - Attention all XHEIGHT’ED friends! Xheight Zone on Catalina Drive will hold a $7 JUMP evening! $7 or
$5 with festival button, entry fee includes 1 hour of all access to both Trampoline and indoor Playground
Zones and a Mr. Freeze! Pre-registration is welcomed to ensure you have no wait time. To pre-register, call 651-
7570.

5:30pm – Join Tyrone Mulrooney, knowledge keeper, and Frank Skeard, Qalipu First Nation, Glenwood Ward
Councillor, as they take you for a Medicine Walk along the trails of the Thomas Howe Demonstration Forest
(Trans Canada Highway East of Gander). You will learn about traditional indigenous medicines found in your
community and once your walk is complete, you can head to the hut to enjoy a small social with refreshments,
including locally sourced chaga tea. For more information, please email kikmanaq2019@gmail.com.

6 - 7:30pm – Celebrate the 2022 Festival of Flight Opening Ceremonies at Cobb’s Pond Rotary Park (weather
permitting). There will be games, entertainment, face painting and a chance to win a prize or two! Admission is
a Festival Button and don’t forget its Commander Gander’s birthday, so you’ll want to bring your appetite for
cake. 

6:30pm – Enjoy Dinner and a show at the Gander Curling Club on Airport Blvd. Here To Stay is a traditional
Newfoundland concert that is bound to have you tapping your feet and maybe even dancing along! John,
Stephanie and Neil perform soul stirring songs, beautiful ballads and some side-splitting comedic songs. As
part of this wonderful evening, enjoy a delicious home cooked meal by Gene’s Catering - choose either stuffed
cod or stuffed chicken breast, steamed veggies and mashed potato. For the second half of the show enjoy tea
or coffee and dessert all made with love. Tickets are $50 and must be reserved in advance by calling 709-424-
9224 or 709-424-0500.

8:30pm – Head over to Legends Lounge on Caldwell to test out your skills at the Festival of Flight Trivia
Night. There will be a maximum of 6 people per team and prizes after each of the 7 rounds will be awarded! It’ll
be lots of fun and lots of competition with bragging rights up for grabs! It’s free to play but it’s recommended
that you call ahead to book your table – 256-2044.

THURSDAY, JULY 28th



FRIDAY, JULY 29th
Noon - 2pm - The Gander International Airport will host its annual Kids Picnic at the Airport on the main lawn.
The picnic is geared towards young children and their families, but all are welcome. Admission is free. This
outdoor event is weather dependent, so please check the Airport`s Facebook page for the latest updates at
www.facebook.com/ganderinternationalairport.

Noon - 9pm – Head to Cobb’s Pond Rotary Park for Ribfest. Purchase delicious ribs, brisket, sausage, pulled
pork and more grilled to perfection! If you’d like to enjoy a cold one with your yummy grub, there will be a beer
tent onsite as well. Rain or shine, the food will be fantastic! 

2pm - The Gander Seniors 50+ Club invites community seniors (over the age of 50) to an afternoon of non-
competitive Seniors Bowling at Andy’s Alleys on Airport Blvd. Admission is $6 and there will be draw prizes
and snacks.

3 - 8pm – Held in conjunction with Ribfest, Jerry’s Car Sales is proud to present the Festival Concert Series at
Cobb’s Pond Rotary Park on Magee Road. Sit back, enjoy a feed of ribs, maybe a cold one and the wonderful
sounds of Joey Maloney, Zay Nova and Rube & Rake.

3 - 10pm - Head to the Steele Community Centre parking lot to enjoy Bracelet Day ($50) at Thomas
Amusements. 

5 - 7pm - Attention all XHEIGHT’ED friends! Xheight Zone on Catalina Drive will hold an RC Time Trial Race on
the dirt track located behind the Xheight Zone building. Race your RC vehicle through daring turns, jumps, and
obstacles to see who takes the winning titles in each division. Admission is $10 or $8 with festival button,
included in race entry, hotdog and a drink! Pre-register by calling 651-7570 or there will be registration all day
on Friday. 

5 - 8pm - Grab a couple of friends and see if you can crack the code and Escape the Room before time runs
out at the Steele Community Centre. Everyone has to preregister by calling 651-5927 after July 4th to
participate. Teams can have a maximum of 5 members per team , his is for ages 13+ and there is no admission.

SATURDAY, JULY 30th
8am – The Town of Gander and 9 Wing Gander will host the Commander Gander Fun Run. More details to
follow. 

10am - 4pm - Looking for something crafty to purchase for a friend or yourself? Drop by the Gander Elks
Lodge located on Caldwell St. for a Craft Fair.  There will be plenty of pretty items to buy and admission is a
donation of a non-perishable food item for the Food Bank.

11am - Noon - Be prepared to get drenched at Splash Ball! If you’re between the ages of 5-12, you’ll have a
blast at this super fantastic water-filled obstacle course at Cobb’s Pond Rotary Park on Magee Road. Admission
is free.

Noon - 9pm –  Head to Cobb’s Pond Rotary Park for Ribfest. Purchase delicious ribs, brisket, sausage, pulled
pork and more grilled to perfection! If you’d like to enjoy a cold one with your yummy grub, there will be a beer
tent onsite as well. Rain or shine, the food will be fantastic!  

1 - 10pm - Head to the Steele Community Centre parking lot to enjoy Bracelet Day ($50) at Thomas
Amusements.  

1pm - Do you have what it takes to make the right deal? With an assortment of prizes including a can of beans
to cold hard cash, the decision is yours to make a DEAL or NO DEAL. Be prepared to stay with your original
choice and go with your gut or switch out your case. Taking place at Cobb’s Pond Rotary Park on Magee Road,
contestants will be randomly selected from the audience. Admission is free!

1-2pm - Fly on in to Airials Gymnastics in Town Square to challenge our Obstacle Course, best time wins a
prize! This is for kids grade 6 and under and there's no cost to enter. You can challenge the course once or as
many times as you want! Remember to give us your name and number so we can reach you if you win. 



2:30pm – 3:30pm – Fly on in to Airials Gymnastics in Town Square to challenge our Obstacle Course, best
time wins a prize! This is for kids grade 7 and over and there's no cost to enter. You can challenge the course
once or as many times as you want! Remember to give us your name and number so we can reach you if you
win.

3 - 8pm - Held in conjunction with Ribfest, Jerry’s Car Sales is proud to present the Festival Concert Series at
Cobb’s Pond Rotary Park on Magee Road. Sit back, enjoy a feed of ribs, maybe a cold one and the wonderful
sounds of youth showcasing their talent and other performers to be confirmed.

4 - 6pm – Stop by the Town Square Book Stop (Elizabeth Drive Shopping Centre) to meet some Newfoundland
and Labrador authors at the Book Stop’s Writers in the Square. During the Festival of Flight, make a purchase
at the book shop and your name will be entered for a chance to win a copy of Joey Smallwood’s Encyclopedia
of NL – Volume One. 

4 - 6pm - 4 - 6pm - Come join the North Atlantic Aviation Museum on the Trans Canada Highway for the Glider
Toss. With lots of family activities, including a BBQ, loot bags, prizes and more! Admission to the museum is
free and more information, please call the Museum at 256-2923.

10pm - Are you ready to rock?? Head to the Steele Community Centre on Airport Blvd with your dancing shoes
as NL’s Biggest Kitchen Party will have you on your feet. The lineup features Gander’s own 709, Bic and the
Ballpoints and The Mics – a Rolling Stones tribute band!  This full slate of rock n’ roll music will have you
dancing the night away! You must be 19 years or older to attend and proper ID is required! Sponsored by
Labatt, and the Town of Gander. Ticket information coming soon! 

SATURDAY, JULY 30th

SUNDAY, JULY 31st

Noon - 9pm – Head to Cobb’s Pond Rotary Park for Ribfest. Purchase delicious ribs, brisket, sausage, pulled
pork and more grilled to perfection! If you’d like to enjoy a cold one with your yummy grub, there will be a beer
tent onsite as well. Rain or shine, the food will be fantastic! 

1 - 6pm - Head to the Steele Community Centre parking lot to enjoy Thomas Amusements Family Day. 
 Coupons are $1.50 each.

2pm - Buckle your seatbelts because you’re in for a wild ride! Sideways Motorsport presents the Annual
Demolition Derby featuring metal grinding, heart pounding action. More details coming soon!

2pm –Come out for an afternoon of live music with “Brad Turner” and snacks at the Annual Festival of Flight
Seniors Tea. Taking place at a location to be confirmed, tickets are limited so make sure to get yours at the
Steele Community Centre before they are all gone. Tickets will be available beginning on July 12th. For more
information, please contact Shannon at 651-5958.

3pm – 8pm - Held in conjunction with Ribfest, Jerry’s Car Sales is proud to present the Festival Concert
Series at Cobb’s Pond Rotary Park on Magee Road. Sit back, enjoy a feed of ribs, maybe a cold one and the
wonderful sounds of traditional Newfoundland music performed by Shamrock, Fergus O’Byrne & Jim Payne
and Jeff Pittman, and more!

6:30pm – Enjoy Dinner and a show at the Gander Curling Club on Airport Blvd. Here To Stay is a traditional
Newfoundland concert that is bound to have you tapping your feet and maybe even dancing along! John,
Stephanie and Neil perform soul stirring songs, beautiful ballads and some side-splitting comedic songs. As
part of this wonderful evening, enjoy a delicious home cooked meal by Gene’s Catering - choose either stuffed
cod or stuffed chicken breast, steamed veggies and mashed potato. For the second half of the show enjoy tea
or coffee and dessert all made with love. Tickets are $50 and must be reserved in advance by calling 709-424-
9224 or 709-424-0500.



2 - 10pm - Celebrate our civic holiday – GANDER DAY - with family and friends at the Cobb’s Pond Rotary Park
on Magee Road. There’ll be inflatable rides, games, food and fun for everyone! Admission is a Festival Button.
Don’t miss the following events:

At 2pm, purchase delicious ribs, brisket, sausage, pulled pork and more grilled to perfection at Ribfest! If you’d
like to enjoy a cold one with your yummy grub, there will be a beer tent onsite as well. Rain or shine, the food
will be fantastic! 

Starting at 2pm, you’ll hear music from all genres and decades during the 2022 MUSICFEST including:
Shawn Wiseman, Adam Baxter, Here to Stay, Brad Turner, Mandown, Kitchinparti, and Nutriband.

At 6:15pm, Juno Nominee and Canada’s Got Talent First Runner Up, Kellie Loder will entertain the crowd with
their poignant and timely lyrics set against magical melodies. Gander’s own West of Town will follow this
fantastic entertainer with a crowd-pleasing performance, getting everyone ready for the headline act.

At 8:30pm, The Navigators will grace the Musicfest stage for the first time! They’ll play everything from lilting
ballads to toe-tapping reels. Sponsored by Steele Hotels, you won’t want to miss these amazingly talented
performers! 

Taking place at dusk is NEWFOUNDLAND’S LARGEST FIREWORKS DISPLAY, this magical event is a must
see and will happen rain or shine!

MONDAY, AUGUST 1st

8am - Gather everyone together for a mini reunion at the Gander and Area Chamber of Commerce
Community Breakfast. Taking place at the Steele Community Centre, breakfast consists of eggs, hash
browns, bologna, beans and rolls for the fantastic price of $10. This event is sponsored by the Gander and Area
Chamber of Commerce in partnership with Gander Consumers Co-op, and Gander Lions Club. 

1 - 10pm - Head to the Steele Community Centre parking lot to enjoy Bracelet Day ($50) at Thomas
Amusements.

GANDER DAY CELEBRATIONS – COBB’S POND ROTARY PARK

GANDER DAY ROAD CLOSURE - MAGEE ROAD
Magee Road from Airport Blvd to Carr Cres. will be closed to traffic from 1:00pm – 10:30pm

on Monday, August 1st for Gander Day Musicfest. Accessible Parking will be available. More details to follow.


